
ERRATUM FOR RFP 25/2016: CONSULTING MECHANICAL 

ENGINEER FOR THE ASSESSMENT AND RE-DESIGN (INCLUDING 

ADVICE ON MAINTENANCE) OF THE HVAC SYSTEM AT ALBERTON 

CAMPUS  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE FOLLOWING CHANGES HAVE BEEN 

MADE:  

 

Initial Mandatory 
Requirements 

Amended Mandatory 
Requirements 

 
The bidder must have experience 
in the field of plant based chilled 
water systems and VRV HVAC 
systems. 
 
Provide a minimum of 5 x 
references (contactable names & 
numbers) on similar projects 
completed. Provide a brief 
description of the work conducted 
on each of the projects 

 
The bidder must have experience 
in the field of plant based chilled 
water systems and VRV HVAC 
systems.  
 
Provide a minimum of 5 x 
references (contactable names & 
numbers) on similar projects 
completed. Provide a brief 
description of the work conducted 
on each of the projects 
 

 
Provide a 3 week project plan for 
the assessment of the HVAC 
system at Alberton Campus 
 

 
Provide a 3 week project plan for 
the assessment of the HVAC 
system at Alberton Campus 

Provide proof of valid registration 

certificate from ECSA  

(Engineering Council of South 

Africa) as a Professional Engineer 

or equivalent 

Provide proof of valid registration 

certificate from ECSA  

(Engineering Council of South 

Africa) as a Professional Engineer 

or equivalent 

Proof of CIDB 2ME or higher 
registration 
 

 NO LONGER APPLICABLE 



Compulsory briefing session 
attendance 
 

NO LONGER APPLICABLE 

Tender closing date: 04 October 
2016 at 11H00 
 

Tender closing date: 17 October 
2016 at 11h00 

 
Compulsory briefing session:  
 
Ekurhuleni Region, Alberton 
Campus Branch, MacKinnon 
Crescent, New Redruth, Ext 6,  
Alberton 
 
Date: 27 September 2016 at 
11h00 
 

 
Non- compulsory site inspection:  
 
Ekurhuleni Region, Alberton 
Campus Branch, MacKinnon 
Crescent, New Redruth, Ext 6,  
Alberton 
 
Date: 12 October 2016 
Between 8h00 and 12h00 

 
Pricing schedule- Schedule had 
errors 

 
Amended pricing schedule 
uploaded 

 

Please note that new tender documents have been uploaded for 
your attention! 


